
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE,  
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold mine is situated within Victoria 

Gold’s 100 per cent-owned, is situated within 

Victoria Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 

Property located approximately 375 kilometres 

north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 

northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 

traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 

Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road year-

round and is connected to Yukon Energy Corp.’s 

electrical grid. The mine is a significant contributor 

to the Yukon economy employing 350-400 people.

C A N A D A  D AY  B B Q  I N  M AY O 

COMMUNITY

The Victoria Gold team is pleased to host its  
Canada Day BBQ in the Village of Mayo tomorrow, 
Friday, July 1. Event proceeds will benefit the Mayo 
Nursing Station. Everyone is encouraged to attend. 

Victoria Gold’s VP, Technical Services, Paul Gray will once again be at the helm of the team’s barbeque (pictured here in 2019). 

On Friday, July 1, the Victoria Gold team is pleased to once again 
host a Canada Day Community BBQ in the Village of Mayo at the 
soccer field behind J.V. Clark School.  

Victoria Gold’s Exploration Team, led by Vice President, Technical 
Services Paul Gray, will be on site serving up burgers. Everyone 
is welcome to attend. Proceeds from this year’s event will benefit 
the Mayo Nursing Station to recognize the community’s front-
line health care workers and their commitment and resiliency 
throughout the pandemic. 

“Victoria Gold is excited to be able to commemorate Canada Day 
in Mayo and gather with community members in person once 
again,” says Victoria Gold President & CEO John McConnell. 

Hosted by Victoria Gold since 2012, with a pause in 2020 and 
2021 due to gathering restrictions, the event proceeds benefit a 
different local community organization or group each year. Past 
recipients include the Village of Mayo Volunteer Fire Department, 
the Mayo Seniors’-Elders’ Centre, the village’s day care, 
various youth sports clubs and high-school graduates from the 
community. 

Throughout the day, the Village of Mayo is also presenting several 
family-friendly activities including a flag raising ceremony, parade, 
arts and crafts demonstrations, numerous games and contests, 
peanut drop and a First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun Regalia and 
fashion show. 

‘On behalf of the entire Victoria Gold team, we wish residents of 
the Village of Mayo and all Yukoners a very happy, healthy and 
safe Canada Day,” adds McConnell.


